
 

 
 
 
1 August 2021 
 
RE: COVID Update #2 - Term 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
  
This latest update provides information relevant for St Joseph’s College given the  
ongoing contact tracing and the additional exposure sites that have been added. 
  
Fortunately, St Joseph’s College continues to be a school in a non-impacted area and the following 
information remains relevant: 
• Staff or students who have been in impacted areas since 1.00am Saturday (31/7/21) need to 

follow the lockdown rules when back in their home community, including the face mask 
requirements and restrictions around movement.  

• Students who reside in the lock downed LGAs also need to comply with the lockdown rules. This 
means they cannot attend school unless they are a child of an essential worker.  

 
Further clarification regarding siblings who share the same household of students and staff who 
have been in impacted areas since 1.00am yesterday has been sought and we have been advised 
that they are also required to follow the lockdown rules, unless they are children of essential 
workers. 
 
Students who have not been in an impacted area but would like to wear a mask at school are 
welcome to do so.  
 
If your child is feeling unwell, please do not send them to school. It is recommended that they get 
tested, and quarantine at home until you receive a negative result. 
 
Thank you again for your understanding and agility as we respond to the evolving situation in South 
East Queensland. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Kort Goodman 
College Principal 

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/contact-tracing
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/public-health-directions/restrictions-impacted-areas#face-masks
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/public-health-directions/restrictions-impacted-areas#face-masks

